

Woolgrove School – Newsletter No. 7

15th February 2024

As hard as it seems to believe, we have reached the half way point of the school year. Hopefully the mid-term break will be followed by some warmer, drier weather and we can really begin to believe that Spring is truly on the way!

World Book Day

At Woolgrove we will be celebrating World Book day on **Friday 8th March.** We would love as many of the children as possible to come to school dressed as a character from their favourite book! You could perhaps give this some thought over the half term week and discuss ideas with your child.



Staff too will be taking part and it makes a fun day in which we celebrate books and the fun and excitement that they can bring to all of us.

Every child will be given a book, paid for by the Friends of Woolgrove. Financial donations towards this would be much appreciated and can be paid via Parent Mail in advance.

Parent / carer consultations

The Spring Term parent / carer consultations are taking place on Tuesday 12^{th} and Wednesday 13^{th} March between 4.00 p.m. and 7.00 p.m. Please make an appointment for one of the days only. The meetings will be in person and will take place at school. Booking will be available from Friday 16^{th} February.

These meetings are an important opportunity for you to view your child's work and to discuss their progress with their class teacher so please ensure that you make an appointment.

Mental Health Support Team Workshop

There are still spaces on the parent / carer workshop hosted by the Mental Health Support Team (MHST). This is taking place at Woolgrove on Tuesday 27th February between 10.00 a.m. and 11.30 a.m. It is aimed at helping parents and carers understand potential triggers to challenging behaviour and why they occur. If you would like to attend please either fill out and return the slip from the original letter or email the school office.

Friends of Woolgrove AGM

The Annual General Meeting of the Friends of Woolgrove is being held at the school at 9.30 a.m. on Thursday 29th

February. Everyone is welcome to the meeting which will review 2023 activities and look forward to events in the coming year. New faces are particularly welcome!

INSET Day

Friday 16th February is an INSET Day for Woolgrove and children are not at school on this day. We return after the half term break on Monday 26th February.

Kind regards,

Lisa Hall,

Head Teacher